
Letter from the Editor 

One for the Road . 

This is it. 
Yes, this is definitely it: my last opportunity to write from the editorial page of the Jour­

nal of Nuclear Medicine Technology. This issue marks not only the conclusion of my term 
as Editor, but also the end of a very significant and challenging phase of my general educa­
tion. As one would expect, there are many people I would like to thank for their continued 
support and confidence during this period that I, at least, perceive as successful. I will spare 
them the mushy sentimentality of belaboring individual contributions; they know who they 
are and how much they are appreciated. 

There are three people, however, who will be less fortunate and who will probably be 
embarrassed by this page, but their influence has been such that they must be mentioned: 

John R. Hansell, MD 
Margaret Phelan 
Donald A. Weigand 

I truly enjoyed working for the Technologist Section. It will be difficult indeed to duplicate 
the fun, the intensity, the close friendships, and the personal growth I experienced during 
the last six years. 

Thank you all for having granted me this opportunity. 

PATRICIA WEIGAND, CNMT 
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